
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 2019 
 
Works are expected to start from mid-April to upgrade a section of the Ipswich Road service 
road footpath (northern side) between Tyre Right and Hoban Recruitment (near Granard Road), 
Rocklea. The existing footpath will be replaced with a wider shared pedestrian/cycle path on the 
northern side of the service road. 
 
Works will be carried out in stages and include new street light installation, minor excavation, 
placing of concrete, line marking and signage. Work hours are 8am to 5pm Monday to 
Saturday. This work is expected to be completed by late 2019, weather and construction 
conditions permitting.  
 
What can I expect? 
 
To provide a safe work environment, the footpath and shoulder of the road in the immediate 
work area will be temporarily closed, with minor disruptions expected. Through traffic will be 
controlled by signage or traffic control. 
 
In addition to this work, some driveways to commercial businesses will need to be widened to 
maintain access for large vehicles. The project team will work with the relevant property owners 
and businesses to manage and minimise impacts wherever possible during these works.  
 
Turning paths and access arrangements will be checked for each property and business to 
ensure usual operations are maintained. 

 
We apologies for inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience during these 
essential works. If you would like further information, please email contactus@r2d1.com.au or 
call 1800 204 990.  
 
Information about current traffic and road conditions can be found at 
www.QLDTraffic.qld.gov.au, by downloading the QLDTraffic app, or calling 13 19 40. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
The project team 

Ipswich Motorway Upgrade: Rocklea to 
Darra – Stage 1 

New footpath/shared path works, Ipswich Road (northern service road) 
to Granard Road, between Tyreright and Hoban Recruitment, Rocklea. 



 
 
 
 

  Map showing the location for new footpath/shared path works, Ipswich Road (northern service road) to   
  Granard Road, between Tyreright and Hoban Recruitment Rocklea. 
 
  Scheduled for mid-April to late 2019 

 

**Please refer to the purple line on the above map.  Future stages of the active transport upgrade for the Rocklea to Darra – stage 1 project will include the 

separated cycle pathway on the motorway side of the service road. A separate notification will be issued for this when timing has been confirmed. 

Tyreright Hoban Recruitment 


